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9th September 2025 

Dear Parents / Carers 

Re: Friday 19th September late start 

Due to Open Evening finishing late next week, we have made the decision to have a later start on 

Friday 19th September.  

Students will be expected to be in school and ready to start period 2 at 9.55am; doors will open at 

9.40am. We don't want this to negatively impact any arrangements that you may have in place, so if 

you need your young person to be in school for the normal time then please complete the link below 

by Monday 15th September so that arrangements can be made . 

Open Evening - Late Start  

We have lots of students already signed up to help at Open Evening, don't forget the deadline for 

this is tomorrow. 

Many thanks 

 

 
Natalie Christie 

Principal 

Passmores Academy 

 
 

 

mailto:passmores@passmoresacademy.com
http://www.passmoresacademy.com/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfxATEVI-g0BbZAB_-oDbDu3cFLnUan7ONw7t0YGxLgNiwGkw/viewform?usp=dialog

